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The Public Servants Association (PSA) is extremely disappointed with the management of Golden Leopards 

Resorts (GLR) in North West regarding ongoing and unacceptable delays in salary payments to employees. 

 

This recurring issue, particularly evident in January, has caused significant distress amongst employees and again 

highlighted management's failure to uphold its responsibilities towards employees. Despite numerous attempts by 

the PSA to engage with GLR management on this matter, employees continue to face financial instability owing to 

late payments. This situation undermines their livelihoods and well-being. These delays are a violation of basic 

labour rights and a clear indication of management's disregard for its workforce. 

 

In addition to the salary delays, the PSA has repeatedly raised concerns regarding the lack of communication and 

transparency by GLR management. Employees are being left in the dark on crucial issues that directly affect their 

working conditions and financial security. This neglect of employees’ needs and failure to engage in meaningful 

dialogue with union representatives are disappointing and unacceptable. 

 

The PSA remains committed to defending the rights of the Union’s members and ensuring that their concerns are 

addressed promptly. An urgent letter has been forwarded to GLR’s acting CEO and the PSA calls on the GLR 

Board of Directors and acting CEO to take immediate action to resolve the ongoing issue of late salary payments 

and improve communication with employees. Should these matters not be addressed promptly, the PSA will not 

hesitate to explore further actions to ensure that employees are treated with the respect they deserve. 
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